SUGAR ISLAND TOWNSHIP
TOWNSHIP HALL

On December 29, 2020, Treasurer, Ann Rosenbum
will be at the Township Hall from 8:30 a.m. until

5:00 p.m. to receive tax payments. (provided no new

regulations are put in place due to Covid-19).
You can also put your tax payments in the drop box
outside the Township Hall, and your payments will

be posted before the end of 2020.

Have a Safe and Happy New Year!



